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Tomaree Ratepayers and Residents Association 

Friday 29 July 2011 

BOB BALDWIN TO ADDRESS TRRA ON MONDAY 8 
AUGUST  
The Hon Bob Baldwin MP, Federal Member for Paterson, has accepted an 
invitation to address the next Tomaree Ratepayers and Residents Association 
General Meeting.   

 Our local Federal Member will cover  issues of special interest to Port Stephens 
and the Lower Hunter such as the future of Newcastle Airport, roads, health and 
aged care funding, the carbon tax, tax reform generally, broadband roll-out and  
the impact of climate change. 

Mr Baldwin is also Shadow Minister for Regional Development and Tourism and 
will comment on how he sees the role of government in assisting future 
commercial, industrial and tourism development in our area.  

 The meeting is open to all members of the public and Bob will be pleased to take 
questions after his presentation.  

 The meeting will be held in the Crows Nest Room of the Nelson Bay Bowling 
Club commencing at 7.30 pm. 

Reports will be given on: 

• Nelson Bay 2030 Strategy 
• Salamander Shopping Centre Land Sale 
• PSC Settlement strategy 
• Council finances 

   
 
Geoff Washington 
TRRA Chairman   
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